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6TH September 2021 

Dear parent / carer, 
 
Further to the letter you have received today from The Edge Federation Chair of Governors, Amber Byrne, 
I would like to say how pleased I am to be able to continue to work with the school communities within 
the federation in Mr Tinker’s absence and I am looking forward to being able to continue to build on Mr 
Tinker’s hard work in leading the establishment and development of the Federation whilst he has time to 
recover.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me via each school’s Assistant Head or school office with any 
comments, questions, feedback or ideas on keeping the schools within our federation centres of 
excellence in both learning and pastoral care for all of our pupils and their families. I will also continue to 
be at each school site for a minimum of one day each week and look forward to seeing many of you then 
for an informal chat. 
 
We have had an excellent start to the term so far and it has been great to see opportunities for the pupils 
to get back to experiencing a more “normal” school environment. Though bubbles (and their 
corresponding challenges) have been removed, we remain committed to providing a Covid-safe learning 
environment and are continuing with many of the hygiene routines which were already in place. The 
benefits of the children being able to play and socialise across the whole of the school community once 
more are already being felt and we look forward to being able to extend these opportunities as Covid 
regulations allow.  
 
I look forward to a full and exciting autumn term! 
 

 
 
 

 

 


